SUBJECT: AMEDD Museum Board of Directors

AMEDD Civilian Corps Fort Sam Houston-ites,

If you are an AMEDD Teammate here at Fort Sam Houston, there is an opportunity for you to serve on the AMEDD Medical Museum Board of Directors as a representative of the AMEDD Civilian Corps. The Museum Foundation is a non-profit organization whose goals are:

- Sustaining the legacy and heritage of the Army Medical Department
- Educating the civilian and military communities on the significant contributions of the Army Medical Department to the nation's health care
 - Sharing exhibits/displays in diverse educational programs
 - Enhancing/Developing the Museum's artifact collection
 - Commemorating/Honoring AMEDD personnel through representative memorials

While actions you would take as a board member will legally have to be on your own time, you might be the right person to join the current leadership of the Foundation as a Civilian Corps representative to make a difference in preserving the history and heritage of Army Medicine. Meetings are only once a quarter for an hour during the lunch timeframe so hopefully it won't be too demanding on your time. We've also posted more information about the foundation on our Civilian Corps website under "What's New" announcements.

To apply for one of 5 positions civilian positions, please send a short explanation of why you would like to serve on the Board. We'll need to hear from you by 7 Nov 14. Send an email to: USARMY JB San Antonio MEDCOM AMEDDCS Mailbox Civilian Corps Chief at usarmy.jbsa.medcom-ameddcs.mbx.civilian-corps-chief@mail.mil or use the "Contact Us" button on the website. Look forward to hearing from you!

As always,

gregg

Gregg Stevens, SES
Deputy to the Commanding General
AMEDD Center and School
Chief, AMEDD Civilian Corps
3630 Stanley Road, Ste 301
Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234